
Gentlemen: 
 
I am writing to you today to ask you to Vote Against this legislation.  Please do not succumb to the 
outside influences that affect the people of your district as well as the entire state.  We need 
responsible Forest Management.  We Do Not want to end up like California, burning out communities 
due to lack of carefully thought out management of our great forests which provide jobs to 
thousands,  in turn providing a viable tax base for our county as well as the state.  
 
Lane County has been devastated by outside interest banning logging, banning road building.  Without 
roads, firefighters have no way to access the burn areas.   We the  People ask you to VOTE NO on this 
legislation.  NO ON HB 2656.   
 
 
Thank you for your time 

Your Business Matters! 

 

Sharon Schrenk, Realtor GRI, SRES 

 

Long Realty West Valley 

Sharon Direct: 623-252-7286 

ifax:        623-505-9957 
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